
 

 
 

MORTGAGE & UTILITY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM - CLOSED 

 

 

Effective March 31, 2022, the City of Chester will close its Homeowner 

Mortgage & Utility Assistance Program. 

 

Funding through the Pennsylvania Homeowner Assistance Fund (PAHAF) is 

now available for qualified homeowners facing financial hardship due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic who need assistance for mortgage and other housing-

related expenses.  Applications must be completed on line.  For more 

information, visit the PAHAF website at www.pahaf.org.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Chester Economic Development Authority 

 
1 Fourth Street – P.O. Box 407 

Chester, PA 19016-0407 
 

Tel. (610) 447-7850 – Fax (610) 447-7856 
TTD (800) 654-5984 (AT&T Relay Center) 

  

  


